
 

 

 

STATEMENT ON KLO/CAN FLIGHTS 

 

 

 

PHILIPPINE AIRLINES, INC. (PAL) would like to inform its passengers of the 

recent restructuring of its flight network in the region.  More specifically, PAL will 

not operate flight PR380/381 on the Kalibo-Guangzhou vv route effective 01 January 

2018.  However, PAL will be mounting an additional Manila-Guangzhou vv flight 

every Saturday effective from 03 February 2018.   

 

In consideration of the current market conditions, this additional Manila-Guangzhou 

operation will ensure that efficient air transport services are continuously provided 

between points in the Philippines and Guangzhou.  PAL will continue expanding 

services linking different cities in China, including Beijing, Shanghai, Quanzhou 

(Jinjiang), Chengdu, Xiamen and Guangzhou, with various Philippine destinations in 

our ongoing bid to stimulate greater tourist and business travel between the 

Philippines and China. 

 

We are currently notifying affected passengers on the Kalibo-Guangzhou and vice 

versa flights.  If you have not received any notification, kindly call the PAL Hotline 

Nos. +63 2888-1888 (for the Philippines) or 400-100-2752 (for China) for rebooking 

or refunds.      

 

  


